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NOTICE 

December 2, 2021 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Taxi Autoload and Stand Updates 
 
Due to a significant rise in International arrivals traffic, we will begin pre-staging cabs at the 
International Terminal stand during certain peak hours. Please follow staff instructions if asked to go 
up to the International Terminal.  

 
Effective December 6, 2021, the A-Card autoload minimum threshold will be $11 instead of $9, and 
the minimum autoload amount will be $11 instead of $10. This is equal to two (2) trips at $5.50 each. 
The change is being made to ensure that funds start loading while there is still enough credit on the 
card to complete another journey in case there is a system delay in updating the card with the 
autoloaded amount. 
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